Page 1 of 1

Dibble, Dickson

From: Rhonda Cruz [glassworksoflargo@verizon.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:14 PM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: FW: withdraw

From: Rhonda Cruz [mailto:glassworksoflargo@verizon.net)
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:11 PM

To: DICKSON.GIBBLE@DEP.STATE.FL.US

Subject: FW: withdraw

From: Rhonda Cruz [mailto:glassworksoflargo@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:07 PM

To: dickson.gibble@dep.state.fl.us

Subject: withdraw

This letter is consent to withdraw GP permit for Cruz Performance Fiberglass LLC. I for see this company will be
in need of this permit with the amount of small parts being manufactured. So please terminate this at this present
time.

Thank you,

Rhonda Cruz

4/29/2009




Dibble, Dickson
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From: Rhonda Cruz [glassworksoflargo@verizon.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, April 29, 2009 2:.01 PM

To: Dibble, Dickson
Subject: RE: withdraw

YES

Thank you,

From: Dibble, Dickson [mailto:Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:19 PM

To: Rhonda Cruz
Subject: RE: withdraw

Rhonda,

I gotit! Thank you. Did you mean to say that you will not be in need of this permit?

Please clarify.

Thank you and have a great day!

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

{CGMMGMQME%

in plain language

‘Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail

communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W.

4/29/2009
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Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP
Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.

From: Rhonda Cruz [mailto:glassworksoflargo@verizon.net]

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:14 PM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: FW: withdraw

From: Rhonda Cruz [mailto:glassworksoflargo@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:11 PM

To: DICKSON.GIBBLE@DEP.STATE.FL.US

Subject: FW: withdraw

From: Rhonda Cruz [mailto:glassworksoflargo@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 12:07 PM

To: dickson.gibble@dep.state.fl.us

Subject: withdraw

This letter is consent to withdraw GP permit for Cruz Performance Fiberglass LLC. I for see this company will be
in need of this permit with the amount of small parts being manufactured. So please terminate this at this present
time. ‘

Thank you,

Rhonda Cruz

4/29/2009



